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May 31, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert E. Lee 

Branch Manager 

RTV 

4701 Willard Avenue, Suite 1106 

Chevy Chase, MD 20815 

 

Dear Mr. Lee: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to apprise you of the outstanding service that Ms. Renee 

Robertson has provided to the Assassination Records Review Board since November 1994. 

 

Ms. Robertson has provided everything a client could want: prompt service, efficiency, an 

understanding of our needs and a willingness to take the extra step for us that ensures that we do not 

miss something important.  During the course of any day I deal with a lot of different people and 

inevitably a conversation with Ms. Robertson is one of the most productive and pleasant.  Frankly, 

given the high level of service that we have received on a consistent basis from Ms. Robertson, it is 

difficult to imagine dealing with anyone else when it comes to acquiring dubs of coverage that our 

agency has received. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.  I hope Ms. Renee Robertson will receive the 

recognition that she deserves for a job well done. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 



Associate Director for Communications 


